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Ballet and Contemporary Dance 
The after school dance club has been a huge hit with our children. Whilst having lots of 
fun, the children learn about barre work, positions of the body, choreographed dances 
and French terminology. 
There is going to be an additional ballet after school club next half term on Thursdays for 
Y4, Y5 and Y6s, so sign your child up quickly if they are interested. There will be 25 
spaces available. 

Chick, chick , chick, chick, chicken!
This week the children in Reception have been 
fascinated to observe the chicks in our eggs 
pipping and then finally hatching!

Lost KS1 Scooter
Unfortunately a scooter, that belongs to a child in KS1, has 
gone missing. If you know anything about its whereabouts, 
could you please inform a member of SLT so that it can 
returned. The image to the right is similar to the one we are 
looking for. 

Parents Evenings
Thank you to all our parents and carers for showing 
your support at our Parents Evenings this week. 
Teachers are so pleased with the level of support, 
appreciation and interest that you have shown. If 
you haven’t had an appointment this week, please 
get in touch with the office or your class teacher to 
arrange. 


